20 December 2012

Dear Lynn,

01 January 2013 Halau Wanana Scheduled Report to HTSB on TEAC Accreditation

Our scheduled report for the TEAC January 1st milestone as set by HTSB is as follows. Staff continue to work towards accreditation and development of Halau Wanana.

- TEAC has confirmed a site visit for April 1-5, 2013. We have not been informed of the composition of the visiting team as yet.
- We continue to refine policies and processes in support of accreditation.
- We continue to liaise with TEAC and HTSB to support a successful outcome.
- Morale is high.

Anthony Fraser
Director
Halau Wanana
Indigenous Center for Higher Learning
808 594 8617
joef@kalo.org

Signed on Behalf of Anthony Fraser:

Kawika Kaula

Education Systems Administrator

Halau Wanana

Indigenous Center for Higher Learning

887-1117

Kawika@kalo.org